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Year 3 Maple Autumn Term Newsletter 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the start of the new school term! It has been fantastic to have the children back in school 
after such an unusual 6 months and they have settled in very well to the new routines and measures in place. 
I am so proud of how well they have all adapted. 
 
We will be supported in class by Sue and Nish. Miss Crane will teach the class on Thursday’s while I work on 
planning and preparation.  
 
This table shows the weekly events in school.  
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Activities in 
school 

 PE   PE  
 

 

Your child will 
need 

Book bag Book bag 
PE Kit 
 

Book bag Book bag  
PE Kit 

Book bag 

 
 
PE:  The children will have 2 PE sessions a week. Please ensure your child comes to school in the correct PE 
Kit – Trainers, dark shorts/ leggings, plain white/navy T-shirt. This term’s PE will be outside as much as 
possible. Mike from QPR will be running football lessons on a Tuesday and Miss Crane will teach PE on a 
Thursday. Please ensure that your child brings warm, suitable clothing. 

Water bottles:  It is vital that each child brings a water bottle to school each day, to ensure they stay 
hydrated. Please ensure your child has a water bottle with their name on it. 

Homework: Homework will start in the near future – more information on this will follow soon.  

Reading: It is so important to read as much as possible at home – thank you for supporting your child with 
their reading during lockdown. Reading books will be sent home in the near future. Please encourage your 
child to read to you and discuss the book together. We will not be using the reading record books until 
further notice. 

Curriculum Map: The curriculum map will be uploaded to the website in the coming days. This will give 
you an overview of what the class will be learning this term. If you like more information please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you for your continued support, Miss McCartney 
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